FREQUENTLY ASKED PICTURE DAY QUESTIONS
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· Where do I go when I arrive to Dance Du Couer on Picture Day?
Please report to the studio where your child attends class regularly. If this studio is set up for the photo shoot your teacher will line up the students outside of the door.
· What do I do if my child has time in between scheduled group photos?
Change into the next costume scheduled for your dancer as soon as the group/scheduled individual picture completed and wait outside the studio until next assigned class time.
·  Do I arrive at the time of my dancers regularly scheduled class?
NO! Please arrive only at the time assigned to your dancer’s class according to the picture day schedule provided
· What if I decide to order individual pictures at the last minute?
Contact the photography studio directly. Do not plan on there being additional time for add-on individual pictures.
· What if I have multiple children taking photos on the same day?
One Beat Company Members will be available to assist escorting your child if pictures are scheduled simultaneously.
· My child is scheduled for multiple group photos on one day- what should he/she be wearing when he arrives?
All students should arrive in the costume of the first scheduled group photo. Bring all additional costumes that are scheduled for that particular day.


